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‘v’.
February 16, 1959.

Stanwood R. Morss,
R.R. 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Stan:
Thank you for your letter received the
other day.

- Yes, we are happy to say the signals you
heard were those of WCMC.

We appreciate your interest, and if ever
in the vicinity please stop in and say

hello.
Cordially, , _
Coutlon A ven
Carlton S. Owen
cso/m Chief Engineer.

1250 on the Dial
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